Pupil Path = Online grades, assignments, attendance and more!

Please review details below to assist with trouble shooting common concerns brought to our attention with the new online system, Pupil Path.  

How do I get started?

1. Register – pupilpath.skedula.com – click New user; then an email is sent to you that you must open and follow prompts to “register”

2. Visit often!  Information updated weekly.

3. Visit room 106 or room 323 during ANY Parent Teacher Conference session and we’ll help you with anything you need!

 

How do I find my child’s most recent grades?  
Log on to pupil path (see letter for log in).  

Go to GRADES menu – click “CLASS PERFORMANCE” tab.  

You will then see a colorful horizontal “bar” with your child’s overall average and below it a vertical bar graph with each of your child’s current classes.  Click on each “bar” for individual classes to see your child’s current standings in that class. 

Bar graphs too much?  View your child’s current grades on all assignments under the “ASSIGNMENTS” Tab by class!  This will show each assignment, grade earned – just click on the class listed once in “Assignments”.

I don’t understand the codes used for classes?

DOE computer system course codes are below for your ease:

AO= Art




AOUD=Band

C=Theatre Arts



E= English (grade 6 Humanities, will be listed as English AND Social Studies)
F = Foreign Language – Spanish

GM= Media Studies

M = Math




S = Science

H= Social Studies



P=Physical Education

T=Technology (Computers)

What if I still can't find information?
Come to room 106 or 323 as your schedule allows during either Parent Teacher Conference session, we will assist you with logging on/becoming familiar with the system.

What else is on Pupil Path?

Once you become more familiar with the system you can view your child’s schedule (Class Schedule tab); Attendance (Attendance tab); Assignments (Assignments tab), and more!
Still have questions? 
Ms. Alfalla – dalfall@schools.nyc.gov for questions in regards to “how to use/find information”

Technical issues with website – datacation@casenex.com
 
 
Please know if awaiting this information results in a delay of the return of your child’s interim cover sheets modifications to deadlines will be arranged without penalty to students as we adjust to this new system.






Thank you,
Wagner’s Administration
